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	State Bar of Nevada – Construction Law Section

February 16 Board Meeting


2018 Board:  

Michael Wadley, Chair (mwwadley@hollandhart.com)
Eva Segerblom, Vice Chair (esegerblom@msclawyers.com)
Alex Flangas, Treasurer (aflangas@hollandhart.com)

Brent Gunson, Secretary (brent.gunson@LVVWD.com)

I. Welcome (Wadley)
II. Treasurer's Report (Flangas):    
Approval of Minutes (Gunson):
III. Old/Tabled Business:

A. Angel Tree
Comments:  The Angel Tree holiday gift drive was a big success and we received positive feedback from the Section members and the community. All agreed that it would be a good idea to continue the gift drive during the 2018 holiday season. 

B. State Bar Meeting: who is going? 
Comments:  Michael stated that the Board will typically send two representatives to the State Bar Meeting to be held July 12-14 in Chicago. He asked the board to look at availability and discuss at the next meeting.
IV. New Business

A. CLE’s  
Comments:  The Board discussed speakers for the CLE meeting to be held in May. Alex suggested using someone that could have a personal story to relate to. Others agreed that the speaker last year did an excellent job. The Board decided to reach out to the same speaker that spoke last year.
B. Meet the judges
Comments: The Board decided not to participate in meet the judges this year.

C. Linked In page
Comments:  An associate in Michael’s firm has volunteered to create a LinkedIn page for the Section. Michael felt this might be a good way to get out news, job postings, and reach out to possible new members. She had not been able to get it set up as of the time of the meeting, but would do so the following month.
D. Construction 101 Seminar
Comments:  The Board decided that a Construction 101 Seminar would be a good idea for possible CLE toward the end of the year. 
E. DRI Sponsorship
Comments:  The Board decided to be a sponsor at the DRI conference to be held in February 2019.
V. Next Board Meeting – March 22, 2018
